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WHO WE ARE
G R A D U A T E  &  P R O F E S S I O N A L  S T U D E N T
A S S O C I A T I O N  ( G P S A )

We offer grants for research, travel, and conference expenses.

We offer funds to support graduate student organizations.

We offer free coffee, printing, and computer pod services.

We advocate for YOU at University Administration Meetings 

GPSA is the official student government of all Graduate and Professional

Students at UNM. We strive to support and promote YOUR interests and

concerns on all university affairs. We offer several resources dedicated to

advocacy, education, and financial support because we want YOU to

succeed. For more information, visit www.gpsa.unm.edu.

What we do to support YOU:

     and at the State Legislature.  

T H E  B I W E E K L Y

N E E D  T O  K N O W

Page 2.  Applications for

GPSA Positions are due by

5:00 PM on Friday, July 16! 

Page 3. Take our survey!

GPSA wants YOUR input on

what we should focus on

this year.  

Page 5. The UNM Asian

American Pacific Islander

Resource Center is looking

for a Director!
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https://gpsa.unm.edu/
https://gpsa.unm.edu/
http://www.gpsa.unm.edu/


G P S A
A N N O U N C E M E N T S

IS HIRING!

BE A GRAD. OR PROF. STUDENT
BE ENROLLED FOR 6 CREDIT HOURS
SUBMIT THE APPLICATION FORM
SUBMIT A CURRENT RESUME
SUBMIT A CURRENT COVER LETTER

TO APPLY, YOU NEED TO:

FINANCE CHAIR
ELECTIONS CHAIR
LOBBY CHAIR
PROGRAMS CHAIR
PUBLIC RELATIONS CHAIR

THE FOLLOWING POSITIONS ARE OPEN:

STUDENT SUPPORT & ADVOCACY CHAIR
POLICY COMPLIANCE CHAIR
CHEIF JUSTICE
SFRB MEMBER

DEADLINE: 5:00 PM FRIDAY, JULY 16

APPLY AT GPSA.UNM.EDU

ALL POSITIONS WILL BE COMPENSATED
WITH A STIPEND EACH SEMESTER.
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=MJiqJfngK0iJfho7PIVeXBfNfgJ79odMkPrVIMdC-u9UNkFaWVRFTlBNWE9YRE9HTEI1R1U1NkZMNy4u
https://gpsa.unm.edu/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=MJiqJfngK0iJfho7PIVeXBfNfgJ79odMkPrVIMdC-u9UNkFaWVRFTlBNWE9YRE9HTEI1R1U1NkZMNy4u


G P S A
A N N O U N C E M E N T S

WE WANT YOUR INPUT!
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Our team is excited to welcome you back to campus this fall and we want your input! Please
take a few moments to complete our short survey and help us to better serve you! 

Please Note: you will need to login with your UNM NetID and Password to complete the survey.
This is a security measure only and your responses will not be tracked. If you do not know your
UNM NetID, you can contact UNM IT at 505-277-5757.

Please go to the following web address to respond to the survey:
https://esurvey.unm.edu/opinio/s?s=140413&i=2656185&k=6rHg&ro=

DEADLINE: 11:59 PM WEDNESDAY, JULY 28

TAKE OUR 
SURVEY NOW!

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=MJiqJfngK0iJfho7PIVeXBfNfgJ79odMkPrVIMdC-u9UNkFaWVRFTlBNWE9YRE9HTEI1R1U1NkZMNy4u
https://esurvey.unm.edu/opinio/s?s=140413&i=2656185&k=6rHg&ro=
https://esurvey.unm.edu/opinio/s?s=140413&i=2656185&k=6rHg&ro=


C O M M U N I T Y
A N N O U N C E M E N T S

4

https://elcentro.unm.edu/programs/summa-academia/summa-app-21-22.pdf


A S I A N  A M E R I C A N  P A C I F I C  I S L A N D E R  R E S O U R C E  C E N T E R  I S  H I R I N G !

The UNM Asian American Pacific Islander Resource Center is hiring a Director (Student Success

Specialist). If you or someone you know is interested in applying for the position, you can do so,

using the link below!

Job Requisition: https://unm.csod.com/ux/ats/careersite/18/home/requisition/15948?c=unm

C O M M U N I T Y
A N N O U N C E M E N T S
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https://unm.csod.com/ux/ats/careersite/18/home/requisition/15948?c=unm
https://unm.csod.com/ux/ats/careersite/18/home/requisition/15948?c=unm


C O M M U N I T Y
A N N O U N C E M E N T S
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfnv5yb-Tdk5QDBkzsJuGAmDmzOe8pwjCD4wJoXY-ml-LpePA/viewform


A M A Z O N  G I F T  C A R D  O P P O R T U N I T I E S  F O R  U N M  G R A D  S T U D E N T S !

I invite you to take part in a mixed methods research project that I’m conducting for my doctoral

dissertation to improve research ethics education at UNM. Specifically, I’d like your feedback on the

types of learning environments that support ethical development.

 

There are two phases to this study: 1) an online objective-style survey that takes approximately 30

minutes to complete, followed by 2) interviews of selected graduate students that will take

approximately 30 minutes per interview. You may choose to participate in only the survey, OR both

the survey and interview phases of the study.

 

If you consent to the survey by July 30 you may choose to be entered into a prize drawing for a $25

Amazon gift card. If you consent and are selected for an interview, you will be emailed an additional

$10 Amazon gift card upon completion of the interview as compensation for your time. 

Whether you agree to only the survey OR both the survey and interview, please click here to proceed.

Or copy and paste this URL into your internet browser: https://forms.unm.edu/forms/lep_survey

Thank you for your consideration and assistance! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sue Wilder 

Ph.D. Candidate, Organization, Information & Learning Sciences 

swilder@unm.edu 

 

Principal Investigator: Dr. Charlotte N. Gunawardena 

Study Title: Preferred Learning Environments for Ethical Development 

IRB #: 07021

C O M M U N I T Y
A N N O U N C E M E N T S
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https://forms.unm.edu/forms/lep_survey
https://forms.unm.edu/forms/lep_survey
https://forms.unm.edu/forms/lep_survey


T H E  M A X W E L L  M U S E U M  I S  W I L L  O P E N  I N  A U G U S T !

The Maxwell Museum is opening back up in August with a new exhibition called "Heartbreak - A

Love Letter to the Lost National Museum of Brazil" and we welcome all visitors! If you are someone

you know is interested in the museum or the exhibit, visit https://maxwellmuseum.unm.edu/ for

more info!

Hours (Museum & Store): Tuesday - Saturday: 10am - 4pm. 

Admissions: Free and donations are welcome.

C O M M U N I T Y
A N N O U N C E M E N T S
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L O O K I N G  F O R  R E S O U R C E S ?

African American Student Services (AASS)

American Indian Student Services (AISS)

Associated Students of the University of New Mexico (ASUNM)

Community Engagement Center (CEC)

NM Dream Team

El Centro de la Raza

Graduate Resource Center (GRC) 

Graduate and Professional Student Association (GPSA)

Graduate Studies (GS)

Kiva Club

LGBTQ Resource Center

Lobo Guardian

LoboRESPECT

Men of Color Initiative (MOCI)

Office of Career Services

Project for New Mexico Graduates of Color (PNMGC)

Student Activities Center (SAC)

Student Government Accounting Office (SGAO)

Veteran & Military Resource Center (VRC)

Women’s Resource Center (WRC)

https://maxwellmuseum.unm.edu/
https://maxwellmuseum.unm.edu/
https://afro.unm.edu/
https://aiss.unm.edu/
http://asunm.unm.edu/
http://cec.unm.edu/
https://www.nmdreamteam.org/
http://elcentro.unm.edu/
http://unmgrc.unm.edu/
http://unmgrc.unm.edu/
http://gpsa.unm.edu/
http://grad.unm.edu/home/
https://www.facebook.com/unmkivaclub/
http://lgbtqrc.unm.edu/
https://loboguardian.unm.edu/
https://loborespect.unm.edu/
http://menofcolor.unm.edu/
https://career.unm.edu/
http://pnmgc.unm.edu/
https://sac.unm.edu/
http://sgao.unm.edu/
https://vrc.unm.edu/
http://women.unm.edu/
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H O W L I N G
H I G H L I G H T S

C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S  N O E M Í !

Noemí Gutiérrez, Administrative Support Supervisor of El Centro De

La Raza, was honored by UNM Student Affairs as the 2021

Exemplary Pack Member, Lucy Award Winner! You are so

appreciated Noemí. Thank you for everything you do!

C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S  A N D R E A !

Andrea Marquez, Student Activities Advisor of the Student

Activities Center, accepted a position at the University of Northern

Texas! UNT is so lucky to have you and we wish you nothing but

happiness on your new adventure!

W A N T  T O  G I V E  S O M E O N E  Y O U  K N O W  A  S H O U T O U T ?

Want to give someone a shoutout for their birthday or an accomplishment? Our team loves to

celebrate and recognize Lobos!  If you want us to recognize someone in the next issue of the

GPSA Communique, please email us an image and description to gpsa@unm.edu to include in

the next newsletter. 

All requests should be made one week prior to the publication of the GPSA Communiqué. The

deadline for submissions to be included in the next newsletter is 5:00 PM on July 7, 2021.
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mailto:gpsa@unm.edu


W E  C A N  S H A R E  Y O U R  M E S S A G E  W I T H  A L L  G R A D U A T E  &

P R O F E S S I O N A L  S T U D E N T S  A T  U N M

Our team is dedicated to promoting the resources available to Graduate & Professional Students

at UNM. If you want us to highlight an event, program, or other resource available to Graduate &

Professional Students, please email a request to gpsa@unm.edu with a brief description and flyer

to include in the next newsletter. 

All requests should be made one week prior to the publication of the GPSA Communiqué. The

deadline for submissions to be included in the next newsletter is 5:00 PM on July 21, 2021.

W A N T  T O  S H A R E  A  M E S S A G E
W I T H  G R A D  S T U D E N T S ?

O U R  T E A M  I S  H E R E  T O  S U P P O R T  Y O U  A N Y  W A Y  T H A T  W E  C A N !  

R E A D  O U R  F R E Q U E N T L Y  A S K E D  Q U E S T I O N S  

Why do I have  GPSA charge on my bursar's account? Students enrolled in a degree-seeking

graduate program at UNM are required to pay a student fee to GPSA. This fee goes to funding

UNM programs and organizations and is allocated annually by the Student Fee Review Board.

Students who do not pay this fee are not eligible to apply for scholarships or grants through

GPSA.

Are new UNM Graduate & Professional Students eligible to apply for grants? Yes. You are

eligible to apply for SRG, PDG and NMRG (if being offered in the semester) if you meet the

respective grant’s requirement. However, you are not eligible to apply for the Graduate

Scholarship Fund (GSF) if you are in your first semester.

W A N T  T O  L E A R N  M O R E
A B O U T  G P S A ?
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mailto:gpsa@unm.edu
https://sfrb.unm.edu/


Are grants and scholarships offered every semester? The Student Research Grant (SRG), Professional

Development Grant (PDG) and Graduate Scholarship Fund (GSF) are offered in every semester i.e. Fall,

Spring and Summer. However, the New Mexico Research Grant (NMRG High Priority and General Priority)

are offered only in the Fall Semester.

Can I apply to multiple grants in one grant cycle? Yes, you can apply multiple grants in the same grant

cycle, but each grant requires a separate application i.e. Statement of Proposal, Budget sheet and Letter

of Recommendation (if required).

Can I utilize my grant award another semester? Yes, you can. The funds which are sought for the event

or activity must be utilized within the next, current or previous funding period.

Ask a question. Didn't see your question in our list of FAQs? Submit any questions you have on our

website. If your question is urgent or specific, please submit an email directly to the appropriate

Committee Chair for a quicker response. 

W A N T  T O  L E A R N  M O R E
A B O U T  G P S A ?  

C O N T I N U E D

CONTACT US!
O F F I C E  P H O N E :  ( 5 0 5 )  2 7 7 - 3 8 0 3

E M A I L :  G P S A @ U N M . E D U  

L I S T S E R V :  J O I N  O U R  L I S T S E R V
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https://gpsa.unm.edu/resources-faq/faq.html
https://gpsa.unm.edu/resources-faq/faq.html
mailto:gpsa@unm.edu
https://www.instagram.com/unmgpsa/
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